
From: Gillian Henry  
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2025 9:57 AM 
To: Ian Borsuk  
Cc: Gaby Kalapos; Ekwa Ekoko, Beatrice <Beatrice.EkwaEkoko@hamilton.ca> 
 
Subject: Re: Participation in the City's Climate Change Advisory Committee 
 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

Hello Ian, Gabby, and looping in Beatrice for continuity, 
 
My apologies for the delay in responding to you all. I was out of the country until 
recently. 
 
Life has indeed gotten in the way. I apologize for not being able to attend the last 
consecutive meetings. Two of those new life things have been starting a new and 
demanding role, which has also required me to move out of the city of Hamilton 
recently. For this reason, and to provide the opportunity for other community members 
to contribute better to the committee in my stead, I feel it is right for me to resign at this 
time. 
 
Can you kindly let me know if there are any additional steps I need to take to formalize 
my stepping down? Once you confirm, I'd like to send a short note to the group and the 
City team thanking them for the opportunity to contribute to such an important mandate 
and wishing you all the best in the good work you are doing.  
 
If I can be of assistance at all once I recalibrate a bit in my new life, don't hesitate to 
reach out. 
Thanks and chat soon, 
G 
 
Gillian Henry, G.Dip SR&S | SEA | FSA  
 
she/her/hers 
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